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19th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                         
 

We have been invited to take the Year 2 children to the ‘Stone Food and Drink Festival’ on Friday 
5th July arriving at Westbridge Park at 12.45pm. They will need to come to school in their school 
uniform and bring a waterproof coat, and water bottle. If it is sunny please apply your child’s 
suncream before coming to school and provide a sunhat. The children will have an early lunch, leave 
school at 12.15 and return before the end of the school day.  
 
This year they have a ‘Kids Corner’ which features the award winning ‘Children’s Farm’ stand from the 
team at PLAY@ Lower Drayton Farm, which focuses on ‘Farming for the Future’. There will also be a 
chance to meet some friendly animals and if time watch one of the chef demos. 
 
Please complete the online form to give permission for your child to attend this event using the link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/BAigg7jZjn  
 
As the children will be offered lots of different types of food to taste we do need to know if your child 
has any food allergies, please fill this in on the permission form. They will make their own decisions 
about whether they want to try the different foods offered. 
 
We will need volunteers to enable us to attend this event. If you are able to help us and have a 
current school DBS please complete the section on the permission form. 
 
Thank you. 
                      
Ms J Silvester and Mrs R Williams-Fenton 
Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/BAigg7jZjn

